
 

  

ANNUAL LEGION EVENTS 

HAM SHOOTS                 TURKEY SHOOTS RAFFLE BONANZA 

 (9:30 a.m. to dusk) .      (9:30 a.m. to dusk)        (11:00 am) 

         3/18/18    11/4/18    3/11/18 

         3/25/18    11/11/18     

        11/18/18  

     

SPECIAL EVENTS 

2/17/18    Auxiliary Pork Dinner ï 7PM 

3/17/18 Legion Birthday Party 5-6-7PM 

570 S. Gary Ave Å Carol Stream, IL 60188 Å 630-682-0076 

Visit our Web Site at www.americanlegionpost76.org 
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February 2018 

òThe Spirit of 76ó 

Post News 
 Bob Mischler, Commander 

Bob.mischler@gmail.com 

 

Even through the weather we have been having, I can still see signs of Spring. 

Where you ask? Take a look at our March calendar. Itôs full of Spring. 

 

On March 11th is our Spring Raffle Bonanza. We give away over $7,500 to lucky winners. 

The Raffle Bonanza was originally only once a year, but through many requests, we now 

hold a Spring and Fall Bonanza. 

 

March 17th is our Annual post birthday party. Did you know our Post will be celebrating its 

99th birthday? Come enjoy corned beef and cabbage for only $7 for members and family 

members. 

 

And of course, on March 18th and 25th is our Spring Ham Shoots. All proceeds from this 

event help support our youth programs. 

 

Our next Post meeting is February 6th. Hope to see you there. (Always a free dinner) 

 

 

Find the latest information on our web site at americanlegionpost76.org or Facebook page. 
 

 

For God and County Since 1919 

In the event of death or illness, please contact either the Commander, Chaplain, or Color Guard Commander. 

Chaplain:  Stanley Luboff, 630/871-0227 Color Guard Commander:  Sandy Lykins, III, 630/436-0241 

630-768-4666 

Bob 

Nothing great is ever achieved without enthusiasm. 



  

No meeting this month. We will probably next meet in April.  

Saturday, February 17th is the annual auxiliary pork roast dinner. Please come out and support 

the women and enjoy a great meal. The Sting Rays will provide musical entertainment. 

Ken, aka òCurlyó 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Auxiliary Ladies!!!     

 

I hope everyone is staying safe and warm thru this crazy weather we are having.   

 

At our Jan me eting we held our initiation ceremony for two new members.  It was a very lovely 

ceremony.   

 

Here is whatõs coming up:    

On Feb 5 th  is our next meeting.  We will be finalizing any last minute details for the Pork Roast 

Dinner.    

 

On Feb 17th  is our annual Pork Roast Dinner.  This year the Sting Rays will be playing.   

We will also have our basket raffles as well as games and dancing.   It will be a night full of fun, so 

make sure you mark your calendars.    If you would like to donate a basket for the ra ffle, please 

drop it off at the post.  If you are available to help out for that night, give me a call.  

 

And in March we will be working in the kitchen for the Ham Shoots for Easter.  If you can help out, 

please let us know as soon as possible.   

 

As always we have the need for new members.  If you have any ideas, or know someone who might 

be interested in joining, please let me know right away!!!   

 

Our next meeting will be on Feb 5 th  at 6:30.  I hope to see all you there!!!  

   

Donõt forget to like us on Facebook: 

 

American Legion Auxiliary Unit 76 and American Legion Post 76  

Thank you for your continued support of our Veterans. . 

 

 

 

 

Sheila 



 

  ±! tŜƴǎƛƻƴ 

A VA pension may provide income to make life more secure for Veterans and their loved ones. 

Pension is a needs-based benefit for wartime Veterans with limited or no income who are age 65 or older or 

who have a permanent and total non-service-connected disability. 

Veterans who establish eligibility for a basic pension but are housebound or who require the aid and attendance 

of another person in order to perform activities of daily living, may qualify for pension at an increased rate (this 

is called ñSpecial Monthly Pensionò). Visit: Explore.VA.gov to view qualifications.  

 

±! wŜǉǳƛǊŜƳŜƴǘǎ 

Proof of income and net worth information (e.g., bank statements, paystubs) 

Private medical treatment records and where to find any relevant treatment records that might be held by a federal facility, such as a 

VA medical center. 

Completed pension program applications: 

Veterans Pension ï VA Form 21-527EZ 

Survivors Pension ï VA Form 21-534EZ 

Special Monthly Pension for Veterans and Surviving Spouses (if applicable) ï VA Form 21-2680 

 

±! !ǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ tǊƻŎŜǎǎ 

Pension claim decision times vary depending on the complexity of the case and evidence. The fastest way to 

obtain a pension benefit decision is to file a Fully Developed Claim (FDC). Here are some typical steps in the 

process: 

¶ Select the type of pension claim and gather the evidence it requires. 

¶ Collect military medical and other records. 

¶ Gather any private medical records. 

¶ Certify that there is no more evidence. 

¶ Submit your application 

 

As always, Thank You for your continued support of our Legion and Post. 
 

Miʫhɥʮʕ Mˏrʙ 

Michael Mero 

630-772-8782 

mmero1954@aol.com 
 

http://www.vba.va.gov/pubs/forms/VBA-21-527EZ-ARE.pdf
http://www.vba.va.gov/pubs/forms/VBA-21-534EZ-ARE.pdf
http://www.vba.va.gov/pubs/forms/VBA-21-2680-ARE.pdf


 

PERROTTET-NICKERSON POST 76 

AMERICAN LEGION 

Minutes of the regular meeting held 2 January 2018 

 

Call to Order:   Commander Mischler called the meeting to order at 1930 hours. 

 

The colors were saluted. The opening prayer was offered.  The POW/MIA flag was properly placed 

on an empty chair in accordance with National Resolution 288.  The pledge of allegiance and the 

Preamble of the Constitution of the American Legion were recited in due form 

 

Guests & New Members:  None 

 

Reading of Minutes: The minutes of the meeting of 5 December have been published and copies 

circulated around the Post hall.  Approved as corrected (Under Senior Vice Commander report, 

number of dues paid should read 199 rather than 1). 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

 

Adjutant: A thank you note from a family that received a holiday gift card was read. 

 

Finance Officer:  Assôt Finance Officer Knapp reported the Post bank balance.  $5,500.00 is 

encumbered for assistance to needy veterans and their families, and $492.00 being held for the Cub 

Scouts until they open their own bank account.  Motion by Luboff, second by Goepel, for approval, 

subject to audit.  Motion passed.  

 

Senior Vice Commander:  2018 dues paid; 214 towards goal of 247; 86.64% 

 

Junior Vice Commander:  No report. 

 

Sergeant-At-Arms: Chicken for after meeting meal 

 

Color Guard:  Post Everlasting will be held the second Wednesday in May 

 

Building & Grounds:  Lykins noted:  The ice maker has been replaced. 

Having fire alarm issues. 

Possible work party this Saturday to install new monitors.  Time TBD.  Lykins will advise 

 

Auxiliary:  No report 

 

SAL: 2018 membership stands at 36 received vs. 44 goal ï 81.82%.  Date of next meeting TBD. 

 

Baseball: No report. 

 

Boy Scouts:  The Cub Scouts will be handling the annual auction this year.  Date is 10 March. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Boys State:  No report 

 

Sick Call & Memorials:  Cliff Hopper and Pete Maniates are recovering from rather serious 

illnesses. 

 

Service Officer: The Post will host a spaghetti dinner on 14 January to raise funds for the 

Carol Stream Veterans Memorial Plaza. 

 

District: No report 

 

Old Business:  None. 

  

New Business:  None 

 

Other Business:  None. 

 

Good of the Legion:  Stan Luboff has retired as of 12/31/2017.  Will be doing consulting for 

the state.  His son is engaged. 

A thank you letter from a veteran who received help from the VA representative that the Post 

hosts monthly was read. 

Commander Mischler and Lady Cathy are awaiting the arrival of their fifth grandchild.  

Congratulations! 

 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO HELP AT BINGO ON FRIDAY NIGHTS!!!!  Bingo is a 

vital fund raiser for the Post, and we cannot afford to lose revenue due to lack of 

volunteers.  Please see Sandy Lykins.   

 

Calendar Review: The calendar for the next two months was reviewed. 

 

 

Commanders Comments:  None. 

 

The POW/MIA flag was recovered. 

 

The closing prayer was recited, and the colors were saluted. 

 

Adjournment:  Meeting was adjourned at 1949 hours. 

 

 

 

William F. Andersen 

Adjutant 
 
 

 

 



 
 

  We would like to thank the following people for their 

contributions to our Gift To Yanks Who Gave program. 
 
Jim & Barb Goepel 
Dale Alden 
Ken & Cindy Knapp 
William Andersen 
Kay Frost 
Jim Benzin 
Ron Juris 
Bob Swanson 
Bobbie & Mike Westerhausen 
David Chipman 
Sanford Lykins III 
Charlene Wiedel 
Stanley Luboff 
Ken & Sheila Meyer 
Greg Swiertz 
Jim Bodony 
Terrance Dain 
 



  



  

February 2018 Find the latest calendar updates on our website   

americanlegionpost76.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2018 
Find the latest calendar updates on our website   

americanlegionpost76.org 



 

 



  



  



 

 

 

 

American Legion Auxiliary Unit #76 

invites you to the 

2018 Presidentôs Project 

Pork Dinner Fundraiser  

 
Saturday, February 17, at The Post 

570 S. Gary Ave. in Carol Stream (just north of Geneva Rd.) 

Dinner served 5:00-6:30 pm * Games & Raffles throughout the 

evening 

Dancing till 9 featuring live music by The Sting-Rays  
 

Tickets are $15 adults, $10 for children ages 10 & younger 

Tickets available at the door, by calling  

The Post at 630-682-0076, 

or during Friday Night Bingo at The Post,  

Jan. 19-Feb. 16, 6-8 pm 

 

 


